
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 November 2020 

 
Baviaans river rehabilitation meeting 
 
The head of the City of Cape Town Invasive Species Unit, Richard Burns, invites 
Scott Estate and Baviaanskloof residents to an information meeting on the 
rehabilitation work in progress on the Baviaans river. The meeting will be held 
on Thursday, 26 November from 17:30 to 19:00. There have been many queries as 
to how the rehabilitation process will be implemented and this informative evening 
will clarify the process. 
 
In these complex times of adherence to Covid-19 protocols, please help us arrange 
an appropriate venue for the number of people who want to attend by confirming 
your attendance either via phone or WhatsApp to Jemimah Birch on 083 716 1010 or 
email info.sebcid@gmail.com. Please RSVP by 19 November 2020. Venue to be 
advised.  

 
Kind regards 
 
SEBCID Interim Board. 

 
 
 


